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OWNER NOTIFICATION     NHTSA RECALL 15V-795 
 
 
 
Dear Nissan GT-R owner: 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety 
Act.  Nissan has decided that certain Model Year 2015-2016 Nissan GT-R vehicles fail to 
conform to CFR 49 Part 567 “Certification.”  Our records indicate that you own or lease the 
Nissan vehicle identified by the VIN on the inside of this notice. 
 
 
Reason for Recall 
 
The Certification label located on the driver’s side door pillar near the door latch of your 
vehicle does not contain the Gross Vehicle Weight Rating (GVWR) and Gross Axle Weight 
Rating (GAWR) information as required by the applicable regulation.  Having the correct 
GVWR/GAWR information on the Certification label is important because overloading your 
vehicle may increase the likelihood of a crash.   

 
 
What Nissan Will Do 
 
Please bring your GT-R to a Certified Nissan GT-R dealer to have a VIN-specific replacement 
Certification label that contains the correct GVWR/GAWR information installed on your 
vehicle.  This repair should take less than an hour and is free of charge for parts and labor.   
  
 
What You Should Do 
 
Contact your Certified Nissan GT-R dealer at your earliest convenience in order to arrange 
an appointment to have your Certification label replaced.  Please bring this notice with you 
when you keep your service appointment.  Instructions have been sent to your Nissan 
dealer.  
 
If you have additional questions you may contact the Consumer Affairs Department, 
Motorambar, Inc., Warranty & Campaign Nissan, PO Box 366239, San Juan, PR 00936-6239.  
The customer contact number is 787-620-0900 extension 4332.  You may also submit a 
complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New 
Jersey Avenue, SE., Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-
888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy 
of this notice to the lessee within ten days. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  We are indeed sorry for any inconvenience this may cause 
you. 

 
 


